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PRESS RELEASE   

 
DATE:   July 8, 2022 
 
TOPIC:  Pavement Preservation Projects Postponed 
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department   (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
The fog seal projects, previously scheduled for the week of July 11, 2022, have been 
postponed. The City will send out a press release when the projects have been 
rescheduled. 
 
When completed this road work is expected to extend the service life of the pavement 
structure.  
 
A full list of projects and a 2022 The Dalles Pavement Preservation Program map can be 
viewed at thedalles.org/transportation.  
 
If you have questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (541) 296-5401. 
 

--end-- 
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